
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Request for Expressions of Interest 
Hansard Production Services 

 
The Office of the Legislative Assembly of Nunavut is inviting expressions of 
interest for the provision of Hansard production services. 
 
Hansard is the substantially verbatim report of proceedings of the Legislative 
Assembly and its committees. Nunavut Hansard is published in both Inuktitut and 
English. 
 
Expressions of interest are invited from interested parties who may wish to 
consider submitting a detailed proposal for the provision of Hansard production 
services on a contractual basis for a five-year term, commencing on April 1, 
2024. 
 
Expressions of interest must provide an outline of the proponent’s relevant 
professional experience and capacity in the fields of Inuit Language and English 
transcription, editing and publication. 
 
Following review of the submitted expressions of interest, the Office of the 
Legislative Assembly may issue a formal Request for Proposals. 
 
Copies of Nunavut Hansard may be downloaded from the Legislative Assembly’s 
website at https://www.assembly.nu.ca/hansard. Information concerning the 
history of Hansard and related editorial standards and practices is published by 
the Hansard Association of Canada: https://www.hansard.ca/. 
 
Expressions of interest will be accepted until 5:00pm (EST) on Friday, 
September 1, 2023. Inquiries should be directed to: 
 

Secretary to the Management and Services Board 
Office of the Legislative Assembly of Nunavut 

P.O. Box 1200, Iqaluit, NU, X0A 0H0 
Tel: (867) 975-5000 
Fax: (867) 975-5190 

submissions@assembly.nu.ca 
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